
12/23/2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

During this week we worked on reading comprehension, we reviewed verbs and nouns and finding text 

evidence to understand what we are reading. The children were tested on all sight or high frequency 

words learned so far. 

We read "This Morning Sam Went to Mars," and "Just Ask." These are stories about children who may 

have a special need; we discussed strategies to focus, how to help each other in the classroom, how a 

child with special needs may feel and how we are all different and the same! 

 

For Social Studies we reviewed some holidays celebrated during this month and we learned about some 

landforms. 

                                                                                  

During math we worked with concepts of less than, more than and equal to. We read and learned about 

Wants and Needs and the students did some math using monies.   

                                                                                                 

Spirit week was just great, we worked but at the same time we felt the cheer of the holidays!!! The 

children rehearsed their Christmas carols, they wrote cards and finished a special project for their 

families. The students enjoyed singing to their families and so did we!!! 

 

We had some hot cocoa and we watched "The Polar Express," every child got a jingle and an invitation 

to "Believe!"  

 

I thank all of you for your gifts and thoughts      ! And I wish you all a  healthy, safe and joyful holiday!!!  

COMING UP... 

Kids for Kids will be Closed from December 26th to January 2nd. 

The week of January 2nd is a non-instructional week. 

  

SPECIAL NOTE FROM THE TEACHER 

I will be collecting the homework packet on January the 9th, I may grade part of it or all of the packet. 

The students have plenty of time to work on their packet.  



I hope to see you all nice and early (8:20) on the week of the 9th. 

Please understand that when a child is late I have to stop teaching, also I am not always able to open the 

door right away and the constant ringing of the bell is distracting as well. 

Thank you for your support and for understanding! 

Love, 

Ms. Audrey         


